
 
 
         FOURSOME 
                  (romantic comedy) 
 
The Sugar Bush Golf Academy’s luxe links provide a scenic 
backdrop for this classic Cinderella story of a poor girl 
falling for a rich, handsome “prince.” But this particular 
prince happens to already have a girlfriend and she’s a 
sadistic, conniving BITCH!  
 
The story begins when our poor Cinderella, Cindy, arrives 
at the exclusive summer golf camp chock full of cautious 
optimism courtesy of a work-study program and indefatigable 
youth. But the recent death of her father has left her 
somewhat fragile and significantly added to the usual 
teenage angst and insecurity one might expect to encounter. 
Then she meets Charlie, the proverbial handsome prince on a 
white horse –- or in this case a white Mercedes SL55 AMG 
convertible. It is love at first sight for both of them. 
Unfortunately though, between Charlie’s unwillingness to 
stand up to his mean and controlling girlfriend Mandy and 
her snobby, sycophantic friends and Cindy’s inability to 
stand up for herself things look rather doomed from the 
start. Then “Foursome” happens.  
 
“Foursome” is golf’s ultimate double-entendre: a secret 
tournament at the academy where the winner’s prize is a sex 
foursome of his/her choosing from the pool of participating 
golfers. It also happens to be the weapon of choice for our 
uber bitch to permanently eliminate our modern day virginal 
Cinderella. And when Mandy cheats her way to the winner’s 
circle so she can set Cindy up in a “foursome” hopes for 
true love seem to dim very quickly indeed. After all, what 
prince would want to date the camp whore?  
 
Fortunately, kids do grow up quickly these days and thanks 
to a kind, mysterious godfather and a bag full of magic 
golf clubs, some intestinal fortitude and the power of love 
this Cinderella comes of age, gets her prince AND gets her 
revenge ... all in 90 fun-filled minutes! 
 
 
 
 
 


